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Eulogy of Dr Jeremy Ng
by Dr S Suraj Kumar, Honorary Secretary, 27th Council, 

College of Family Physicians Singapore

FFaammiillyy  PPhhyyssiicciiaannss  &&  RReessiiddeenntt  PPhhyyssiicciiaannss  
 
SingHealth Polyclinics aims to provide holistic care to 
optimise the delivery of healthcare outcomes for 
patients. We also provide opportunities for those who 
have keen career interests in the area of research and 
education.  If you aspire to provide quality care to 
patients and help Define Tomorrow’s Medicine, 
abundant exciting challenges await you right here at 
SingHealth Polyclinics! 
 
You can be considered for a position in any of our 
polyclinics to provide primary care, which includes 
managing acute and chronic medical conditions, and 
providing preventive care and medical care for women 
and children.  
  

DEFINING 
TOMORROW’S 

MEDICINE 
LLooccaattiioonnss  
Bedok   
Bukit Merah   
Marine Parade  
Outram  
Pasir Ris 
Punggol   
Sengkang   
Tampines  
Eunos (Coming Soon) 
 

BBee  aa  PPaarrtt  ooff    
OOuurr  TTeeaamm!!  

IIff  yyoouu  aarree  iinntteerreesstteedd,,  pplleeaassee  eemmaaiill  yyoouurr  
rreessuummee  ttoo    

hhrr__aaddmmiinn@@ssiinngghheeaalltthh..ccoomm..ssgg  
 

VViissiitt    
hhttttppss::////ppoollyycclliinniicc..ssiinngghheeaalltthh..ccoomm..ssgg    

ffoorr  mmoorree  iinnffoorrmmaattiioonn 

Selected candidates will be offered a 
position that commensurate with their 
relevant experiences, credentials and 
qualifications. Experienced doctors in 
family medicine can expect a competitive 
remuneration package with higher 
responsibilities.   

JJoobb  RReeqquuiirreemmeennttss    
• Basic medical degree 

registered with the 
Singapore Medical 
Council 

• Relevant clinical 
knowledge and skills in 
managing patients at the 
primary care level 

• Minimum 3 years of 
experience as Medical 
Officer or equivalent 

It was with deep sadness that the College learnt 
of the recent passing of Dr Jeremy Ng, who was 
the head of General Surgery, Singapore General 
Hospital.

Since his first interactions with the College in 
2016, Dr Ng has been very supportive of the CFPS 
training programmes, in particular the Masters of 
Medicine (MMed) programme.

Without his unwavering commitment to the 
College, the programme would not have been able 
to obtain such good clinical cases and training in 
the field of general surgery.

Year after year, his department and tutors, under 
his able leadership and direction, have sacrificed 

time and effort to provide excellent teaching, which 
has greatly benefitted our trainees. 

Being the Programme Director of the MMed(FM) 
course as well, I have also had the pleasure and 
privilege of personal interactions with Jeremy on 
many occasions. 

Our Family Medicine trainers and myself, have 
always been touched by his professionalism, 
enthusiasm and humility.

Thank you Jeremy, for all your great support these 
past few years. 

You have been a true friend of the College and you 
will be greatly missed.


